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Dear Kindy Parents and Families, 

 

TEACHER GOING ON LEAVE IN TERM 4 2022 

 

I hope this finds you all safe and well. 

 

We have had another busy term, and we are all looking forward to the holiday 

break!   

 

This is to let you know that Mrs Liddelow will be going on Long Service Leave in 

Term 4,  2022. 

 

Ms Trucy Nguyen, who usually teaches on a Friday, will be teaching both kindy 

classes during this time. 

 

Mrs Allen, who has worked extensively as a part time teacher at Merriwa, will be 

taking the classes on Fridays. 

 

In addition to this, Mr Acuna, student teacher from Curtin University, will be 

completing a teaching practice in the class for the first five weeks as part of his 

Early Childhood qualification. 

 

Please be assured that Mrs Liddelow has worked closely together with Ms 

Nguyen and Mr Acuna to ensure that there will be smooth transition for the 

chidlren.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you would like any further information.  

 

We look forward to seeing you all at the events that are planned in Term 4,  and 

wish you all a safe and happy holiday. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Sue Waterhouse 

Principal 

 

20 September 2022 

 

An Independent Public School 

‘Learning for Life’ 

mailto:Merriwa.ps@education.wa.edu.au

